
 
 
 
 

 
 
Welcome Parents and Soon-to-be-Kindergarten Students! 
 
Our Welcome to Kindergarten orientation helps prepare pre-
Kindergarten children for a positive start to their school 
journey.  
 
You are your child’s first and best teacher!  Please take the 
opportunity to join us in this event. It will provide an 
opportunity for your child to socialize with other children and 
it’s a great time for them to meet some of their classmates, 
teachers and school staff. 
 
We hope you can come join us in this important and fun event 
and we look forward to meeting with you and your child on 
Tuesday, May 12th, 2020. The event will take place between 
12:45 – 2:15 pm.   
	
	
		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	


